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SPA collaborates with prison services for cleaning-up activity 

The Seychelles Ports Authority (SPA), in collaboration with the Seychelles Prison Services (SPS), organised 

a cleaning-up activity at the plot of land opposite the Inter Island Quay (IIQ) on Wednesday 09th August 

2023.  

The cleaning-up activity kicked off in the morning and went on during the course of the day. It saw the 

participations of nine inmates, who were accompanied by their Rehabilitation Officer, along with security 

personnel of the SPS. Four SPA staff from the Projects & Infrastructure Department also took part in the 

activity. 

This project is part of SPA’s development plan to maximize parking space for vehicles going to and from 

the quay as well as for other users given the limited parking lot in the town area.  

The main objective of this initiative is to remove all the waste that has been dumped on that part of land 

and clean the area of invasive species so that SPA can move ahead with the planned project. 

The cleaning-up activity will continue this Saturday with more participations of inmates from the SPA. This 

is one of the many collaborations the SPA is initiating with the SPS. 

 


